Zavala County Landfill

NEW OPERATING HOURS

The Zavala County Landfill located in La Pryor, Texas
will change operating hours effective May 1, 2017.

First and Third week of each month,
the landfill will be closed Friday and
open Saturday from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Second and Fourth week of each month,
the landfill will be closed Saturday and
open Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Monday-Thursday operating hours remain
the same from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

ALL DAYS HAVE A 2-HOUR CLOSURE
FROM 11:30 A.M. TO 1:30 P.M.

If you have any questions contact Zavala
County Utility Department at (830) 374-2095




